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         From the                         
  Principal’s Desk … 
 
Welcome to Week 10! 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have seen some excellent growth in both student 
outcomes and posiƟve behaviour during the year. I 
would like to congratulate all the students for their  
dedicaƟon to their learning and kindness to self, others 
and teachers. School holidays commence on Saturday, 
just in Ɵme to enjoy this spectacular spring weather.  I 
hope everyone finds Ɵme to enjoy the company of 
friends and family and has a happy and safe holiday.  

 

Thursday 22 September 2022 has been declared a  
NaƟonal Day of Mourning for Her Majesty Queen  
Elizabeth II. NSW public schools will be  
non-operaƟonal on Thursday and there will be no staff 
or supervision available on school sites.  Normal lessons 
will resume Friday 23 September. 

Thursday 22 September 2022 has been declared a National Day 
of Mourning for Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II. 
 
NSW public schools will be non-operational on Thursday 22 
September and there will be no staff or supervision available on 
school sites. 
 
Normal lessons will resume Friday 23 September. 

We have several celebraƟons happening this week. 
Milo and MuŌi will be on Wednesday for classes who 
have reached the target of 60% of the class aƩending 
90% during the last five weeks.  A post will be put on  
Facebook and a note will go home on Tuesday to let 
parents know which classes are involved. 

 

On Friday we will be having a PBL rewards day. It will 
be a Colour Day and students can wear as many col-
ours as possible. At Tyalla Public we teach PosiƟve 
Behaviours for Learning (PBL) and reward students 
for showing respect, responsibility and resilience.   

Karen Garling 

M. Ed. Leadership, B. Spec. Ed., Dip. Teach. 

 

 



 

 

 

Wednesday 21st September – Milo and MuŌi day for eligible classes. Check the note or 
Facebook. 
Thursday 22nd September – Public Holiday. Schools will be non-operaƟonal. 
Friday 23rd September – Colour Day – students are encouraged to wear as many colours 
as they like to celebrate PosiƟve Behaviour for Learning (PBL). 
 
TERM 4 
Monday 10th October – First day of Term 4  
Monday 10th October – Intensive Swimming starts for 10 days. 
Thursday 20th October – Kindy 2023 OrientaƟon Library Session 
Tuesday 1st November – Life EducaƟon visit 

 

 

 

 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Thank you to OzHarvest, Bakers Delight and Woolworths who help us to run a successful 

Breakfast Club and ensure no child goes hungry.  Lots of our students love a second  
breakfast too! Our volunteers  and staff do a marvellous job and we appreciate you. 

 

For the safety of all students, we are reminding parents and carers not to use the staff  
carpark when dropping off or picking up children.  The only excepƟon is for parents and 
carers of children with disabiliƟes who can use the reserved disabled parking spaces when 
a permit is displayed.   



Play Time! 

Here at Tyalla we are very fortunate to have a variety of wonderfully resourced playground  
areas for our students to enjoy. Here is a glimpse of our early morning playƟme before school 
and the variety of acƟviƟes on offer that children choose.  



Play Time! 

  There is playground equipment, extensive playing fields and many shady trees  with  
seaƟng underneath. School Learning Support Officers and Teachers provide supervision at 

each play and break Ɵme in all zoned areas. 


